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Ambassador welcomed by school learners with excitement. H.E. Mr. Hideaki Harada, 

Ambassador of Japan  

 

  

Hon. Ms. Katrina Hanse-Himarwa, 

Minister of Education, Arts & Culture 

Hon. Ms. Laura McLeod-Katjirua,  

Governor of the Khomas Region 

 

  

Ambassador and Minister of Education, Arts & Culture  

at the high table 

The school hall was filled with learners, teachers, and 

neighbouring school principals. 
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School learners entertained the guests with traditional cultural dance and songs.  

  

Dignitaries making a toast to the successful project The new school building granted to the Moses //Garoëb  

Primary School by the Government of Japan  

  

Ribbon Cutting of the new school block by dignitaries.  

The plaque commemorating the contribution from people 

and the Government of Japan 

The classrooms ready for occupation 

 


